
November Events
11/2	 Election Day 
Tues.	 No school for students

11/3	 Early Dismissal  
Wed.	 12:30	 p.m.

11/5	 Harvest Fest 
Fri.	 6:30 p.m	 .	

11/8	 Home & School 	
Thur.	 Mtg. 
	 7:00 p.m.

11/9 	 School Board  
Tues.	 Mtg.  
	 7:30 p.m. 

11/15–19	Nat. Ed Week  
M–F	
11/22-23 Conferences 	  
M–W	 Early Dismissal 

11/24	 Turkey Trot 
	 9:15 a.m.

11/25–28	Thanksgiving 		
	 Weekend 
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Original pattern design and painting by third  
grader Tara S..

Save the Date
12/1	 Early DIsmissal  
Wed.	 12:30 p.m.

12/7	 School Board Mtg.  
Tues.	 7:30 p.m.

12/4	 Winter Concert 
Wed.	 7:30	  p.m. 

12/230	 Reindeer Romp 
Thurs.	 9:15 a.m. 

12/24/21–1/2/22	  
	 Winter Break 
	 school closed

Principal’s Message
Dear Aronimink Families,

It is hard to believe that No-
vember is in full swing!  Thus far, 
we have been graced by wonder-
ful weather so that we are able to 
get outside, get some exercise, and 
enjoy the beautiful colors of the 
Fall foliage.  We are continuing to 
provide our students with engag-
ing lessons and opportunities to 
immerse themselves within their 
classroom and school communities.  
We are continuing to provide op-
portunities for student recognition, 
honoring over 40 students for their 
exemplary efforts and achievements 
in our Student of the Month assem-
blies.  We had an amazing Harvest 
Fest.  Our school community came 
our in masses to support this fam-
ily event.  The festivities were held 
outside and the kids loved both 
the hayride and bonfire!  We will 
honor our Veterans in our Aron-
imink school community by having 
our teachers and students plant 
flags outside of the Administration 
Building on Bond Ave.  Students will 
also be encouraged to share stories 
of loved ones who sacrificed them-
selves to serve others.  We close 
November with our Turkey Trot and 



First Grade News
The first grade has been very busy 

this month! They have been working 
on addition and subtraction strate-
gies within 20. If you ask any first 
grader about double facts, you are 
sure to get a correct answer.  

During ELA time, the students 
have been writing research essays 
about animals.  We had fun looking 
up interesting facts about a specific 
animal. In addition to writing about 
animals, the students have also been 
reading stories about various animals.  
The first-grade students are being in-
structed in Unit 3 of Fundations.  We 
continue to encourage the students 
to use correct letter formation and 
to bump the lines when writing let-
ters.  Keep practicing those digraphs!

The Halloween Parade was en-
joyed by all!  The students and teach-
ers paraded throughout the hallways 
of the Aronimink and the Adminis-
trative buildings.  It was terrific to 
see all the creative costumes!  

Please continue to read with your 
child. Choral, repeated, and echo 
reading are all great ways to build 
reading fluency. Happy November!

~Mrs. Paris, 1st Grade Teacher

parent/teacher conferences.  Dur-
ing this season of thanks, Aronimink 
is thankful for the effort, dedication, 
and numerous accomplishments of 
our students, teachers, and families. 
I wish you and your family a very 
happy Thanksgiving..
Best Regards,

~Josh Rehak, Principal



Art News
Grade 1

First graders are creating Mr. 
Roy G. Biv. and exploring shapes, 
colors.  
Grade 2

Second graders are designing a 
house for their monster as they 
explore printmaking. 
Grade 3

Third grade students have been 
learning about warm and cool 
colors and patterns in their latest 
compositions. 
Grade 4 & 5

Fourth graders and fifth graders 
are beginning a unit on still life as 
they design a composition utilizing 
the ways artists create the illusion 
of space. 

~Mrs. York, Art Teacher/Librarian

Library News
Grade 1

In the Library our students have 
been working on learning about 
the elements of a story as they 
have explored different stories 
about mice. 
Grade 2

Our second graders are com-
pleting their monster stories. Along 
with the monsters they created 
in Art class, these stories will be 
displayed in the library.
Grade 3, 4 and 5

Students in grades 3 through 
5 are learning how the Library is 
organized. They are also learning 
about the parts of a nonfiction 
books and how these parts apply 
to databases and websites.

~Mrs. York, Art Teacher/Librarian

Top: Original pattern design and painting by 
third  grader Katelyn .Bottom: monster painting 
by 2nd grader, Reese A.

Monster painting by 2nd grader, Dami A.

Monster paintings by 2nd grader,, top to bot-
tom: Havanna and Priya R..



HALLOWEEN AT 
ARONIMINK





STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

Art Students of the Month; left to right: Haylee U., Aniyah 
R., Thanasi K., Charlotte H. and Rida F.

Physical Education Students of the Month left to right: 
Khory C., Jordan D., Gabriel S. and Xavier C.

Music Students of the Month left to right: Sanvi V., Lutter 
L., Louise F., Chanelle W. and Makayla B..

Classroom Students of the Month first row, left to right: Lu-
cas Z., Marlin E., Lilyanna D., Sabria M. and Arantz U.; back 
row left to right: Billy S., Keaton P., Sadie J., Juan R., Willia K., 
Eliza S. and Kasia M.

Library Students of the Month left to right: Kasia M., Brigid 
H., Dami A., Qiyani N. and Kisara S.


